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Dear Commissioners,
I am writing today to encourage you to do away with gas line extension allowances.

 

They do not account for the actual risks and costs that a new customer brings to the

 

system. The Commission should also evaluate whether to modify electric line allowances to 
better promote building electrification. 

We all know the talking points against fossil fuels so I will keep this short. Now is the time to 
act. We are counting on your to do your part.

Thank you for your time,
Therese Livella
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